Lori Brewer of LBA Ware Honored as a
HousingWire Woman of Influence
MACON, Ga., Aug. 2, 2018 (SEND2PRESS NEWSWIRE) — Leading provider of
automated compensation software and systems integration solutions for
mortgage lenders LBA Ware™ today announced that its CEO and founder Lori
Brewer has been honored by HousingWire (HW) magazine as one of the
publication’s 2018 Women of Influence.

Now in its eighth year, HousingWire’s Women of Influence award program
celebrates “the industry’s leading women and their commitment to moving the
U.S. housing economy forward.” Awardees were chosen by HW editorial staff
based on demonstrated leadership in their companies, their communities and
the housing industry.
Brewer was recognized in her capacity as a visionary entrepreneur who is
driving innovation in mortgage technology. The marketplace success of LBA
Ware’s flagship product, CompenSafe™, testifies to Brewer’s business acumen
and the product’s strong performance as an automated incentive compensation
calculation platform that helps maximize lenders’ productivity and
operational efficiency.

A highly-sought-after resource on the topic of compensation and cost
containment, Brewer dedicates considerable time to educating lenders on how
to achieve success through automation. This year she has participated in
multiple prominent speaking engagements and educational webinars, and will be
presenting at the MBA HR Symposium in September. Brewer was recently honored
by Mortgage Professional America magazine on its list of 2018 Elite Women in
Mortgage.
“Being recognized as one of HousingWire’s Women of Influence is very
gratifying,” said Brewer. “It’s been a joy to grow LBA Ware into a successful
mortgage technology firm that delivers solutions essential to the way
mortgage companies operate. I look forward to continuing to deliver clear,
accessible data to our clients and more innovating solutions as the industry
evolves.”
“The 2018 Women of Influence are an inspiring, amazing group of leaders.
These women are innovating in every area: technology, marketing, compliance,
strategy, operations and more,” said Sarah Wheeler, Managing Editor of
HousingWire Content Solutions. “Their energy and expertise are fueling the
success of companies across the industry, and their impact is felt in every
area of mortgage finance and real estate.”
Winners are profiled in the August issue of HousingWire magazine. To view the
complete listing of award honorees, visit
https://www.housingwire.com/articles/46171-women-of-influence-2018.
About HW Media:
HW Media is the leading digital community for real estate, financial services
and fintech professionals to engage, connect and gain knowledge. Founded in
2016 through the acquisition of HousingWire, HW Media is based in Dallas,
Texas with team members across the country. HW Media is owned by Riomar
Capital.
About HousingWire:
HousingWire is the most influential source of news and information for the
U.S. mortgage and housing markets. Built on a foundation of independent and
original journalism, HousingWire reaches over 40,000 newsletter subscribers
daily and over 4 million unique visitors each year. Our audience of mortgage,
real estate, financial services and fintech professionals rely on us to Move
Markets Forward. Visit https://www.HousingWire.com or
https://www.solutions.housingwire.com to learn more.
About LBA Ware:
Founded in 2008, LBA Ware’s mission is to inspire opportunity by delivering
solutions that are essential to the way mortgage companies operate. We are a
trusted partner and play a key role in our clients’ success by enabling them
to motivate, incentivize and better leverage the human potential within their
organization. Our applications automate traditionally manual business
processes for which an existing software solution does not exist, empowering

lenders to create an integrated software environment that maximizes their
productivity and operational efficiency. For more information about LBA Ware
and their software solutions, visit https://lbaware.com.

